
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
November 18, 2021 
 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Representative,  

As a coalition of some of the nation’s largest labor unions and environmental 
organizations, collectively representing millions of members and supporters, the 
BlueGreen Alliance urges you to immediately pass H.R. 5376, the Build Back Better Act.   

The Build Back Better Act is a big deal for workers and the climate. The bill makes 
investments to deploy clean energy and clean vehicles—with strong labor and domestic 
content standards—and to support the growth of clean technology manufacturing and 
supply chains, modernize our infrastructure, support the care economy, and reinvest in 
workers and communities. These significant investments will put our nation on a path to a 
clean, prosperous, and equitable economy—built for America, by America. 

Together with the investments from the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA), 
these measures will support existing and create millions of new good-paying, union jobs 
across the country and fight climate change and economic and racial inequity.  

We cannot wait any longer to build back better. Congress must pass the Build Back Better 
Act and send it to the president’s desk. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jason Walsh 
Executive Director 
BlueGreen Alliance 
 

 

 


